
PCapitola City Council 

 

Agenda Report 

Meeting: January 27, 2022 

From: City Manager Department 

Subject: Appoint Representatives to the Art and Cultural Commission 
and Finance Advisory Commission 

 
 

Recommended Action: Appoint representatives to City advisory bodies.  

Background: Some of the City of Capitola’s advisory bodies have terms that expired in December 
2021 and now require the City Council, or individual Council members, to make appointments for 
new terms.  

Discussion: Staff recommends appointments to the following boards and commissions:  

Art and Cultural Commission: The City Council representative is reviewed annually. Three 
members have terms that expired December 2021; all three have indicated interest in serving an 
additional two-year term and the Art and Cultural Commission voted to recommend their 
reappointment at their meeting on January 12.  

 Sam Storey, incumbent City Council representative 

 Mary Beth Cahalen, incumbent at large member 

 Laurie Hill, incumbent at large member  

 James Wallace, incumbent at large member  

 Angelé Price, new applicant  

Finance Advisory Committee: Pursuant to City Resolution No. 4105, “The Mayor and Vice Mayor 
shall serve on this committee. When either or both the Mayor and Vice Mayor do not want to serve 
on this committee, other members of the City Council shall be appointed by the Mayor, with the 
concurrence of the City Council.” The four additional appointed members of the public have two 
years terms which do not expire until December 31, 2022. The business representative has 
resigned, and his seat remains available. As of January 21, the City has received one application 
to serve on this committee. Staff recommends Council review their representatives on this 
committee.  

 Yvette Brooks, previous Mayor 

 Sam Storey, previous Vice Mayor  

 Alexander Pedersen, new applicant 

Fiscal Impact: None.  

Attachments: 

1. Price Art & Cultural Application   
2. Pedersen Finance Advisory Application 

 

Report Prepared By: Chloé Woodmansee, City Clerk  

Reviewed/Approved By: Jamie Goldstein, City Manager 


